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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Sesha Nandyal <sesha.nandyal@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 8:44 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir/Madam,
I strongly oppose the proposed leverage change from 100:1 to 10:1. I request you to not change the

existing leverage cap of 100:1.

Thanks
Sesha


